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May 4, 2020 

 

District Attorney May 2020 Newsletter Now Available 
 

The Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office today issued its newsletter for May 2020. 
 
This month’s newsletter includes a message from District Attorney Jackie Lacey on how her office is 
working to maintain public safety during the coronavirus pandemic, urges the public to report crimes 
taking place #BehindClosedDoors and discusses a joint lawsuit against a Los Angeles-based 
corporation for the sales of COVID-19 testing kits not approved by the Food and Drug Administration.  
 
To read the newsletter, visit: 
 
http://bit.ly/2WsMXKG 
 
To receive future newsletters, subscribe here: 
 
http://bit.ly/2V9DKVw 
 
 
About the Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office  
Los Angeles County District Attorney Jackie Lacey leads the largest local prosecutorial office in the nation. Her 
staff of nearly 1,000 attorneys, 300 investigators and 800 support staff members is dedicated to protecting our 
community through the fair and ethical pursuit of justice and the safeguarding of crime victims' rights. 

M e d i a  A d v i s o r y  

mailto:Media@da.lacounty.gov
http://bit.ly/2WsMXKG
http://bit.ly/2V9DKVw
http://da.lacounty.gov/

